
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

Benalla P-12 College 
Executive Principal - Tony Clark 

Tuesday 12 July, 2021 

Edition #19 

 
A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL  

COLLEGE VISION 

‘Benalla P-12 College ensures that every child learns and is prepared for 

the future through a commitment to excellence in teaching, high 

expectations and positive relationships in a safe and inclusive 

environment’ 

Our College  

Values 
 

 

Respect 

 

Responsibility 

 

High Expectations 

 

Integrity 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome back to Term 3. I hope you have all managed to have a safe and 

enjoyable break from school. Fortunately we appear to be in a relatively stable 

situation here in Victoria at the moment and fingers crossed it will remain so.  

Term 3 has many positive events coming up that we are looking forward to. The 

Grade 3/4 camps start next week and will be an exciting experience for those 

students; primary students have a performance aimed at building resilience, 

positive relationships and staying safe online later this week; the Year 11/12 Sport 

and Recreation students have a ski camp to Mt. Hotham in week 3; our College 

bands will take part in the Victorian School Music Festival and there are some 

University Bus Tours for Senior Secondary students supported by the Tomorrow 

Today Foundation.  

There are a number of staffing changes this term due to a range of reasons. I will 

send out notices on Compass to the specific grades and form groups affected to 

let you know if there has been a change to the teacher of the class. There will be 

some further changes later in the term which I will also communicate via 

Compass as they happen. Please be reassured that in all cases we do our 

absolute best to employ the best teachers we can to ensure the best learning 

outcomes for students.  

There is a strong focus on uniform for secondary students at the moment. School 

uniform is important to build a sense of equity and belonging among students. It 

is an expectation that all students wear the correct uniform each day and that 

they provide a note from home if they are out of uniform for any reason. If 

support is needed to obtain the correct uniform, please contact the school to 

speak to one of our wellbeing staff of the relevant Year Level Co-ordinator. The 

uniform shop at Faithfull is open this Wednesday afternoon.  

Wednesday 14 July  

Uniform shop Open 3.00pm-

5.30pm Faithfull Street Campus 

Tuesday 20 July  

Year 3/4 Camp-Group A-15 Mile 

Creek 

Tuesday 27 July  

Year 3/4 Camp-Group B-15 Mile 

Creek 

Wednesday 28 July 

Year 11 &12 Mount Hotham Ski 

Trip  

 
Have you moved house or changed your  

contact details? 
It’s important that we have up to date contact details on file so in an 

emergency, or if your child is injured or unwell, we can contact you as quickly as 

possible.   
 

Please let the General Office staff know if you have changed your address, 

mobile number or email address. 



TERM 3 DATES, MONDAY 12TH JULY– FRIDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE CONTINUED... 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

DATES-FAITHFULL ST 

CAMPUS 

 

Wednesday 14th July 3- 5.30pm  

 
Orders can also be placed over the 

phone and delivered to your 

campus. 
 

Call Judds Yarrawonga on  

5744 1269 for any further details  
 

Register NOW For 

…2022  
 

 

Do you or a friend have a younger child 

due to start school next year? We are 

currently accepting enrolments for 

prospective 2022 prep students and their 

families. Please contact our friendly 

Avon and Waller Street Campus to 

register your interest. 

 

Avon Street Campus-5762 1646  

Waller Street Campus–5762 2600 

Assemblies will be back to normal this week with parents allowed to 

attend. You will just need to check in with the QR code at the campus 

you are attending and wear a face mask when indoors.  

I look forward to seeing you around. As always, please reach out if you 

have any questions or concerns.  

Regards,  

 

Tony Clark 

Executive Principal. 



PBS AWARDS 

RAY WHITE AWARD 

100% ATTENDANCE AWARD WINNERS 

AVON ST CAMPUS NEWS  

STUDENTS OF TERM  2 

     TERM 3 DATES, MONDAY 12TH JULY– FRIDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 

Congratulations Emma, Pou, Gemma, Alarna, William, Riley, Sebastian, 

Gawin, Katie, Daniel, Fiza, Owen and Lewis who were all Term 2 

‘Students of the Term’ 

Our PBS awards went to Scarlett, Alana 

and Dustin 

Fiza Patel was our Ray White award 

winner. Well done Fiza on consistently 

showing our school values Integrity, 

Responsibility, Respect and High 

Expectations  



STUDENTS OF WEEK 10 TERM 2 

100%  ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

CLARKE STREET CAMPUS NEWS  

YEAR 5/6  STUDENTS OF THE TERM  

     TERM 3 DATES, MONDAY 12TH JULY– FRIDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 

Pictured above are: Dylan Henshaw, Sophie Winkler, 

Hayley Bridges,  Joel Lewis & Damon Freake 

KINDNESS  AWARD  

Kindness Award 

Sophie Winkler, Mr Brown & Ava Sutherland 

PBS (all Round Legend 

award) 

Erin Jenkins pictured right. 

Emily Mackay, Ava Sutherland, Penny Rando & Josh 

Ward 



WELLBEING NEWS 

SENIOR CAMPUS NEWS  

 

 

UNIVERSITY BUS TOURS 
This year, Year 11 and 12 students have the opportunity to visit 4 universities.  As these trips are being organised by 

Tomorrow Today, there is no cost.  Students can sign up on the white board outside the Study Centre. 

Thursday 12 August 

Bus 1: RMIT and La Trobe 

Bus 2: Deakin and University of Melbourne 

 

Thursday 9 September 

Bus 1: RMIT and La Trobe 

Bus 2: Deakin and Vic Uni 

 

Students can attend one or both days.  Parents/Carers are wel-

come to attend and will go on the opposite bus to their child.  In-

terested parents/carers please contact Molly Craig on 5761 2777. 

 

Brainstorm Productions presents 

 

On Thursday the 15th and Friday the 16th of July, Brainstorm Productions will be presenting their student wellbeing per-

formance 'The H Team' for years, foundation through to year 6 on their relevant campuses. 

‘The H Team' is a live educational theatre performance that follows the story of Cal and Mindi, who are accidentally 

transported from the safety of the 'H Zone' and left without their positive mindsets. Peer pressure and social me-

dia make Mindi anxious, competitive and impulsive. Cal is being bullied and excluded at school. He becomes isolat-

ed and obsessed with junk food and video games. Cal and Mindi must learn to resist the lure of advertising and ex-

cessive screen time, stand up to bullying and make healthy decisions.  

‘The H Team' is part of our student wellbeing curriculum and has been developed by teachers and psychologists. This 

exciting live theatre experience gives students knowledge and confidence to cope with difficult emotions and criti-

cally evaluate negative messages from advertising and the media. They will learn practical strategies that can be 

used to build positive relationships, stay safe online and take care of their minds and bodies. 

Brainstorm Productions is one of Australia’s largest and most respected theatre in education companies, performing 

to over 360,000 students every year. They offer a range of programs to help schools build healthy and harmonious 

environments, addressing issues such as cyber safety, bullying, resilience, diversity and inclusion.  

If you would like to know more about Brainstorm Productions, you can visit their website: brainstormproduc-

tions.edu.au, or their Facebook page: facebook.com/Brainstorm.Productions.  

 



 

 

 



COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

 



 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 


